
winter 
learning fest

This year’s Winter Learning Fest will give parents/guardians 
an opportunity to become engaged with the HCPS curriculum 
(including reading, writing, math, and science) and to explore 

sessions that have been created by the HCPS Parent 
Academy. Students in attendance may participate in exciting, 
interactive, and hands-on learning experiences. It’s going to 

be a night of fun learning for all! 

Our Winter Learning Fest event will be coupled with our 
PTA Book Fair! 

Joppatowne Elementary School
January 28, 2020
5:00 - 8:00 p.m.

The inclement weather make-up date 
for this event is February 4, 2020.

Don’t miss these exciting Parent Academy sessions:

    • 8 Things You Can Do to Help Your Child Succeed
       in Elementary School (AND Beyond)

    • Parent Academy Real Talk Video - 
      Connecting Home and School

    • “Instagram Ate My Daughter... My Son Won’t Stop 
       Playing Fortnite” - Video Presentation by 
       Dr. Leonard Sax

    • Parent Café - Building Strong Families

To register, visit: 
www.hcps.org/parents/parentacademy


